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July 14, 2016

Luis Perez-Garcia, P.E., C.F.M
Webb County Engineer

1000 Houston Street, 3 Floor
Laredo, Texas 78040

RE: Federal Letter of Authority
Hachar Road Extension
Webb County
CSJ: 0922-33-166

Dear Mr. Perez-Garcia:

Enclosed please find the current Federal Letter of Authority for this Project. We are pleased to
inform Webb County that it may proceed with the Preliminary Engineering Phase for the
following work items: Preliminary Engineering including Schematic Development and
Environmental & Studies Documentation. The maximum reimbursement amount under the
Advanced Funding Agreement {AFA) for this project is $240,000.

If you should have any questions, please contact Ana Duncan at 956-712-7460.

Sincerely,

Melisa D. Montemayor
Laredo District Administrator

cc: Guillermo Cuellar, P.E., Assistant Engineer, Webb County
Pedro Alvarez, P.E., District Engineer, TxDOT
Alberto Ramirez, P.E., Director of TP&D, TxDOT
Ana Duncan, P.E., Project Manager, TxDOT
Gustavo Elizondo, Contract Specialist, TxDOT
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